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Kindergarten 1st grade 2nd grade 3rd grade 4th grade SH Total Township Goal 

  93.56%   93.90%  95.13%  93.03 %   96.11%   94.42%  97.0% 

 

Sunny Heights Families, 
 

ISTEP Part 2 for 3rd and 4th graders is almost 
complete.  Thank you to all our families for helping 
our students be present and prepared each day for 
testing.  Our attendance for ISTEP was very good 
which has kept our makeup list small! 
 
Student attendance throughout the day, every day is 
very important whether we are testing or not.  Our 
teachers are teaching every day, all day, until the 
end of school.  It is very important that students are 
here on time (8:30 a.m.) and leave on time 
(dismissal is 3:30 p.m.).  We appreciate parents 
following the guidelines for student drop-off and 
pick-up…thank you!  
 
Your proud principal,  
 

Barton Lewis 
 

 

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER 
May 7 – 11 Teacher Appreciation Week 

May 7
th

   Healthy Smiles 

May 28
th

  Memorial Day Holiday – no school         

                                                  for students and staff 

June 4
th

   Last day for students; early dismissal    

                                                 @ 2:30 p.m. for Grades K-4;  

July 17
th

   Registration day for all K-4 students 

July 30
th

   1
st

 day of school; full day 

 

 

 
 

WEEKLY ATTENDANCE 

HEALTHY SMILES IS COMING! 
Healthy Smiles will be visiting our school on May 

7th to provide preventive dental care to students 

who register for the program.  A registration form 

will be coming home with your student.  The 

following services will be provided on site:  dental 

check-up, digital x-rays, cleaning with fluoride and 

preventive sealants.  Students will receive hygiene 

education, a new toothbrush and a dental health 

report card.  Meet the Healthy Smiles dental team 

on “Facebook at Healthy Smiles of Indiana”.  Call 

their office with any questions at 317-894-8370 or 

email lynn@indysmiles.org.   

Join in on the next PTA FUNDRAISER!!  On Tuesday, 
May 8th, Kona Ice truck will be here at Sunny Heights to 
sell snow cones during each grade level recess (11:00 a.m. 
to 1:30 p.m.).  Prices are listed in the flyer attached to 
this newsletter.  This is cash ONLY!! 

MIDTERMS ARE 
COMING HOME TODAY!!   

Ask your child for their 
Progress Report! 

Please look for the Warren Township Parent 

Survey that will be coming home with your 
child today (on bright pink paper)!   We are 

asking families to complete the surveys and 
send them back to school with their student.  

If you are a parent of multiple students at 
Sunny Heights, feel free to complete just one 
survey.  As a school, it is very important to us 

to get feedback from our families so we can 
do our best to support our students. 

  

mailto:lynn@indysmiles.org


 

  

Byron Baltzell and Rihanna Helms received awards as “Rising Stars in Art” at the Warren 

Performing Arts Center.  Congratulations to both of our SH artists.  You may see their 

featured artwork and several pieces from our other Sunny Heights’ artists K-4 on display at 

the Warren Township Art Show all next week.  The Porter Service Center is located at 

9150 E. Rawles Avenue.  You may view elementary and intermediate artwork from Monday, 

April 30th through Friday, May 4th.  The hours are 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Please sign your 

name in the guest book and write SH next to it representing our school.  Thank you for 

attending this event!  Mrs. O’Neill, the art teacher, will be working the event on opening night, 

Monday and Wednesday.  However, come anytime! 



SUNNY HEIGHTS ELEMENTARY 
11149 Stonybrook Drive, Indianapolis 46229     
Phone: 532-2900; Fax: 532-2938 
School hours:  8:40 a.m. to 3:40 p.m. 
www.warren.k12.in.us 
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/       
https://www.facebook.com /SunnyHeightsElementary  
Follow Sunny Heights on Twitter @sunnyheightselem 
         #WarrenMatters 

"FEED THE KIDS" 

 

3rd Annual INDY OPEN 

Benefiting "BackSacks" by Gleaners Food Bank 

  

In our third year the “Indy Open Charity Racquetball Tournament” has grown to be the largest tournament 

in Indiana for past two years and most of the past decade.  So much so that we are incorporating a second 

location for 2018.  Run by Ryan Griffin, Brooke Drinkall, and Matt Nuttall this is the flagship tournament 

for Indiana Racquetball and most importantly it is the only charity tournament on the schedule.   

 

http://www.r2sports.com/tourney/home.asp?TID=24870  

 

This year we are partnering with Gleaners Food Bank’s “BackSacks” program for our charitable focus.  

This program feeds underserved and at-risk school age children on a weekly basis with sacks of food for 

the weekend.   

  

BackSacks:  Schools do a good job of providing meals to at-risk children. But what about the weekend? 

That’s where Gleaners’ BackSacks Program comes in. Each BackSack includes 7 small, shelf-stable meals 

that do not need refrigeration. $5 will provide one child with a BackSack for a weekend.   

 

Here’s a snapshot of BackSacks for the 2017-2018 school year: • More than 240 schools • 21 Indiana 

counties • Serving 9,100+ kids weekly 

 

https://www.gleaners.org/wp-content/uploads/2017/10/BackSacks-101317_r2.pdf   

 

  

The Fine Arts Festival was Tuesday, 

April 24th at the Warren Central 
Performing Arts Center.   This event 

featured every school choir in Warren 
Township, including our own Sunny 

Heights “Singing Sunsations” choir!  
The performance was amazing and all 

of the hard work that Mrs. Flannery 

and our choir put into the performance 
was apparent!  Way to go Eagles!! 

http://www.warren.k12.in.us/
http://sunnyheights.warren.k12.in.us/hom/
https://www.facebook.com/


 

 

  

Our PTA sponsored a fundraiser 

at Chuck E. Cheese and everyone 

had a great time!  Thank you to 

everyone that came to help out 

our PTA!! 



  

Tuesday, May 8th  
$2 Kiddie 

$3 Regular 
$4 King Kona  
$5 Mood Cup 

$5 Souvenir Cup 
SOLD DURING GRADE LEVEL RECESS 

 

      CASH ONLY!                 CASH ONLY! 



 

                           

        

 
 
 

SAVE THE DATE! 
 
 

The World Famous Harlem  
Wizards are Coming! 

 

Date: Friday, April 27th 
Time: 6:30 

 

Location: Warren Central High  
– South Gym 

 

Watch the Harlem Wizards as they take  
on your teachers and community  

members!   
 

Tickets will be available soon. 
 

 
 



 

  



 

 

 


